
My name is Keith Berdogin, I am from Molalla, OR and I OPPOSE HB 4167.   The people deserve the right 

to vote on issues as devastating as Cap and Trade.   This bill will cost every Oregonian, and will greatly 

affect those on fixed incomes. This is a drastic change to how Oregon regulates manufacturing, 

transportation and our natural resources.  It is also a waste of tax payers’ money on questionable green 

energy projects.  Refer it to the people.  We deserve a vote.  Oppose HB4167. 

LET US VOTE. 

Keith Berdogin 


